
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of General Services to report to the Energy, Climate Change, 
and Environmental Justice Committee on savings achieved through implemented 
environmental policies based on audits, including recommendations on how the City 
should invest in municipal facilities to continue and increase environmental-related 
savings.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


